
HON. GERANDY DANAO
Municipal Mayor

Municipality of Narra, Palawan
lgunarraoffical@gmail.com
narramayorsoffice@gmail.com 
Dear Hon. Danao,

Greetings!

This has reference to the conduct of online surveys relative to the review of the devolved functions of the DENR to the Local Government Units (LGUs), the Forest Management Bureau (FMB) and the Forest Foundation of the Philippines (FFP), through Tanggol Kalikasan, will conduct online consultations/validations for the LGU respondents on 05 October 2022 at 1:00pm-4:00pm via Zoom. The activity aims to validate the results gathered in the online survey conducted July-August 2022 and deepen or clarify some responses to the survey. 

 Below is the target participant of this online consultation/validation in the municipality of Narra, Palawan. 

	Office
	Personnel
	Contact No./Email

	Municipal Environment and Natural Resources Officer (MENRO)
	Neil V. Varcas, EnP
	09257131171/ neil.v.varcas@gmail.com


In this regard, may we request your good office to extend assistance to the technical working group, especially in coordinating with the above personnel for the conduct of this activity. The program and the link for this activity will be given to the participants once available.
Should you have any queries on the matter, you may contact Ms. Pinky Dyadante of Forest Management Bureau at (02) 8927-6217) pdayandante@fmb.denr.gov.ph and Mark Martinez (0906 378 8521) at mrmartinez@tanggolkalikasan.org.

Thank you very much. Your support on the matter is highly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director

DENR Region IV-B
Copy furnished:

ENP NEIL V. VARCAS 
MENRO, Narra, Palawan
neil.v.varcas@gmail.com 

